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Northstowe Community Forum 12th July 2023  

Northstowe Community Forum took place on 12th July at Northstowe Secondary College. It started 

with a Drop-in session at 5pm with ARUrbanism, where residents had the opportunity to discuss the 

plans for the Permanent Community Building. Other presentations included, Cambridgeshire & 

Peterborough Integrated Care System Stagecoach, Homes England, L&Q, SCDC, Northstowe Town 

Council.  

 

Temporary Community Centre 

We’ve been working hard moving to the new community centre and preparing the spaces ready for 

the community to use. The opening day was Monday 17th July, we are looking forward to welcoming 

residents to our drop-ins and future forums, and having groups start their activities and events. 

 

Great Big Green Week 

We helped organise and attended the Community Action Day, part of the Great Big Green Week on 

17th June on The Green. As well as recycling skips, there was great participation from partnering 

agencies and community groups such as Sustainable Northstowe, BPHA, Northstowe Arts, Smart 

Journeys and others. It was a successful event with great participation from the community.   

 

 

Kickstart Funding 

We have provided information to four groups who have submitted an application for funding and 

working with one more. We are still interested in hearing from people or groups that would like to 

discuss ideas for a new not for profit community project in Northstowe. 

 

 


